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Dear DataVerify Customer:

Due to the impacts of COVID-19, and the general health and safety 
measures that federal and state executives have put in place, we are 
beginning to see delays in typical turn times for the Tax Transcript, 
SSA Verification, and Flood Zone Determination products.   

While DataVerify has made adjustments to address what we can, 
like moving workforces remote and reallocating resources, there are 
other factors that are beyond our control. Please understand that 
significant delays in turnaround times should be expected and we 
may even experience the inability to complete certain requests in 
these unprecedented times. 

DataVerify appreciates your patience and cooperation as we 
continue to operate throughout this new environment.

Thank you.
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